
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

AIR TRANSAT 
BADE / PSS 

 
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your IAMAW Negotiations Committee comprising of George Kuehnl, Martin St-
Maurice, Nadine Legault and Nathalie Beauchamp, met with the Company 
representatives, Julie Bélanger, Dominique Jalbert, Suzanne Lapointe and Amélie 
Jobin for direct bargaining.  
 
The Committee was prepared and presented our monetary demands. 
 
Please be advised that your Committee cannot discuss any details of the negotiations 
until we have come to a tentative agreement. 
  
Our next scheduled meetings with the Company is May 3 and 5, 2017. 
 
The IAMAW appreciates your continued support regarding this matter. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
George Kuehnl     
General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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